
 
 

The 2024 Vernon Yacht Club  
Women’s Racing Series  
May 7th  – June 25th   
 

 
 
 
 
Ready to feel the wind and sun while skimming over the surface of blue water this 
spring? Then our Women’s Sail/Racing season may be for you.  Our goal is to have fun 
and be safe while improving our sailing skills. You don’t need to be a member of the 
Vernon Yacht Club to participate, however this series does require some sailing 
experience and knowledge of sailing vocabulary.  Our women’s sailing/racing 2024 
season will run on Tuesday evenings from May 7 to June 25.   
 
Please note, this is not a learn to sail program.  A Learn to Sail course is being offered by 
VYC  and sailing courses are also offered through the North Okanagan Sailing 
Association as well as other Yacht Clubs.  Please ensure you have taken sailing lessons 
and/or equivalent training prior to registering for the women’s series. 
 
If there is sufficient interest we will hold a one day mini regatta at the conclusion of our 
weekly program. If you are interested in participating in our 2024 women’s sail/racing 
series, and would like to find out more we will be holding an info/registration meeting 
toward the end of March.  In the meantime, please contact our women’s sailing 
coordinator K. Stefanuk via email  kmstefanuk@gmail.com to indicate your interest. 
 

Rates for the 2024 season are as follows: 

• Skipper and Boat Registration $60.00  

• Crew  $60.00 

• Coaches – complimentary 
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